
 

March 24, 2014 
 
Sarah Schafer 
PDS – Current Planning 
 
Re:    Design Review Application; New Buildings, DRH14-00089 

101 S. Capitol Boulevard 
   
Dear Sarah, 
   
This is a design review application to construct a new multi-story commercial building, 
transit facility and expanded convention center. 
 
The Boise Fire Department has reviewed and can approve the application subject to 
compliance with all of the following code requirements and conditions of approval.  Any 
deviation from this plan is subject to Fire Department approval.  Please note that unless 
stated otherwise, this memo represents the requirements of the International Fire Code 
(IFC) as adopted and amended by Ordinance 6308. 
 
Comments: 
1. A full building and fire code review shall be required.  The pedestrian way from Capitol 

Boulevard to the Plaza and the western exterior wall projections will need to be 
reviewed with further information. 

 
General Requirement: 
Specific building construction requirements of the International Building Code, International 
Fire Code and Boise City Code will apply. However, these provisions are best addressed 
by a licensed Architect at building permit application. 
 
Regards, 
 
Romeo P. Gervais, P.E. 
Deputy Chief – Fire Marshal 
Boise Fire Department 


